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Sue Norman

From: Lim, Jonathan <jonathanlim@ocfa.org>

Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 3:45 PM

To: Sue Norman

Cc: Vonne Barnes; Phil Suffridge

Subject: Pacific Shores HOA

Good afternoon Sue,  

 

An inspection of Pacific Shores HOA  was completed on May 18, 2021. At the time of inspection, the community was 

found to be in compliance and no additional work was required at that time.  If you have any questions or concerns, 

please feel free to contact me via email or the numbers listed below.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

 

Jonathan Lim 

Fire Inspector 

Community Wildfire Mitigation 

Orange County Fire Authority 

714.573.6173 (Office) 

949.274.6786 (Mobile) 

 

In service of others! 

 

 


